
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Confidential - update
Date: 31 August 2022 14:25:45

Sensitivity: Confidential

fyi
 
 
Kind regards,
 

Executive Director - Education & Children’s Services
East Lothian Council
John Muir House
Haddington
EH41 3HA   

 
stakeholder-logo1 (1)

 
 

 
From:
Sent: 31 August 2022 13:38
To: 
Subject: RE: Confidential - update
Sensitivity: Confidential
 
Hi 
Thanks for this information much appreciated.
 
Regards

 



From:  
Sent: 31 August 2022 13:01
To:

Cc

Subject: Confidential - update
Importance: High
Sensitivity: Confidential
 
Dear 
 
Conscious that you weren’t able to make the members’ briefing late yesterday where we
provided an update on our decision in relation to the contract with the nursery provider.
You’ll recall last week we outlined our serious concerns and that we were considering
whether or not to review the contract. We have now decided, in consultation with legal,
not to renew the contract for their 4 settings (3 in Haddington and 1 in North Berwick).
We will notify the provider tomorrow morning and then parents tomorrow afternoon. We
will share the parent information with you tomorrow including information on who to
contact for information about alternative places and where to get more information. We
are confident that we will be able to find places for all of the children.
 
I have cc’d  who was at the briefing and also  and  who are leading
on this in case you need any more information.
 
Grateful if you could keep this confidential until this is in the public domain tomorrow.
 
 
Kind regards,
 

 
 

Executive Director - Education & Children’s Services
East Lothian Council
John Muir House
Haddington
EH41 3HA   
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